BOWLS	03/04/19	O. ELLE
The tenth annual Bowls for Hope event will take place on March 5 in the University Center at UW-River Falls. Event planner Mary Van Galen spoke to the history of the event, saying,
MP3 RUNS: 0:18	O/C: “…in a meaningful way.”
MARY VAN GALEN:	“BOWLS FOR HOPE INITIALLY STARTED DURING THE INAUGURATION OF CHANCELLOR VAN GALEN AS PART OF A DECISION TO PURPOSEFULLY COMBINE THE COMMUNITY AND THE UNIVERSITY IN A MEANINGFUL WAY.”

	This year’s Bowls for Hope’s recipient charitable organization is the River Falls Sunshine Fund, a River Falls high school student-led non-profit. Member of the fund and student Riley Jahnke (YON-key) said.  “Our goal is to raise funds for those in the community bearing life’s adversities. Part of our goal is we want to give back equally, so all of this money won’t be for one thing, we will split it up.”
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Mowing lawns, shoveling driveways, and purchasing cards for those in need are ways the organization looks to help out the community. The 2018 Bowls for Hope event raised $6,500. Both Van Galen and the River Falls Sunshine Fund look to eclipse that number in 2019. 
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